
Hello Midwives!


We are looking to hire a new midwife to join our practice at Roots Community Midwives. We 
are currently a team of 3 serving the beautiful Sea to Sky Corridor with privileges at Squamish 
General Hospital and Lion’s Gate. 


Squamish is a beautiful community on the northern tip of Howe Sound, with easy access to 
Whistler if you like year round outdoor adventures, and North Vancouver is only a 25 minute 
drive away if you like access to city life! We offer clinic in Squamish, as well as Whistler and 
Pemberton for out of town clients. Our hospital is a level 2 facility, with 2-3 OB’s working here 
to provide majority of our obstetrical coverage. We also have a lovely team of family physicians 
that we work with closely to provide comprehensive care to the birthing people of this 
community when the OB’s are not available. The Registered Nurses in Squamish are absolutely 
stellar and provide majority of our home-birth back up. 


We would love to find a 4th midwife to complete our team and achieve that work-life balance 
we all aspire to! We are about to trial a new schedule of call shifts that are only 12 hours, and 
we are excited to explore some creative ways to do this work without burning out. Our case-
load varies, but is fairly consistent with an average of 14 EDD’s/month.


We will be prioritizing midwives with rural experience, a minimum of one year active practice, 
and a strong desire to lay down roots  in our community. We will carefully consider all 
applicants though, so if you have a strong interest to be here, we would also love to hear from 
you! We currently use OSCAR EMR, and Cerner for VCH-wide EMR and we have full time MOA 
support. 


Ideally applicants could be able to start March 2021, but we can explore flexibility with the right 
person!


Please submit your CV with a brief description of interest, and we will be in touch very soon!


All the best,

Paula Hartley and Shawna Robertson



